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My name is Bill Slauenwhite and I’m pleased to be nominated to stand for election to the ELUNA Steering Committee, eh? (As a Canadian, I know that the American’s in ELUNA expected that).  I’m the Manager of the Novanet Consortium which includes 25 libraries at the 10 academic institutions in Nova Scotia (and no, that’s not part of Maine).  My responsibilities include managing anything the members of the consortium decide to do together, from procurement to vendor negotiations to development of new services to, of course, managing the ILS. 
I’ve been working in and with libraries for over 30 years (yes, I started when I was two). I’ve worked in access services, public services, IT, administration and was even a cataloguer (that’s Canadian for cataloger) for six excruciating months early in my career. I’ve managed or helped manage four ILS vendor migrations in that time (remember CLSI anyone?), the most recent in 2005 when we moved to Ex Libris. 
I’ve been an active participant in the ELUNA and NAAUG conferences since 2005 and I am currently a member of the Ex Libris URM Focus Group (recently re-named Alma … some Ex Libris employee’s mother’s name?), providing feedback on its development. I have worked with Ex Libris Support and with Development to extend the functionality of the Aleph NCIP emulation, unfortunately still a work in progress.
 As a member of the Steering Committee I would continue to encourage Ex Libris to push the boundaries on the definition of the ILS, its services and delivery especially in the areas of de-coupling the pieces, open API access and integration with other enterprise level software. As the manager of a consortium I have extensive experience (don’t get me started!) in working on committees. In addition to my ability to speak in parenthesis, I would bring to the table the perspective of a medium size consortium in a non-American environment (that would be Canada, eh? – sorry, slipped out).
Thank you for your consideration.

